
  
   

 

20 December 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
It is with great pleasure that I can report that your deposits were passed to Educating Adventures 
on 19 December and that your son’s place on the trip is now secure. Florida calls! We were 
delighted to be able to secure the 8 day trip as we received 30 deposits and therefore our final day 
at iFly Orlando and Universal Studios is also now set. The flight times are below although please 
be aware we will of course need to factor in the travelling hours which I will advise once the coach 
booking is complete;  
 

 BA2039               24OCT18            Leaving Gatwick at 13:25, arriving Orlando at 17:55 

 BA2036               30OCT18            Leaving Orlando at 19:25, arriving next day 07.30 

 
As discussed at the parents meeting I will be in touch shortly with a finalised copy of the 
repayment schedule. Over the coming year I will send occasional reminder letters for logistics to 
be submitted and we will require copies of the following well ahead of travel time: 
 

- ESTA acceptance – a simple printed or emailed screenshot will suffice 
- Passport – Photocopy of the picture page 

 
If there’s still room in the stocking then Chris Hadfield’s “You are here: Around the World in 92 
Minutes” is a fantastic guide to the basics of space travel and those in Years 12 and 13 will 
certainly enjoy “Carrying the Fire” by Michael Collins.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mike Thorne 
Head of Physics and Geology  
 


